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October 9, 2015 
Mr. David Catanach 
Director VIA EMAIL AND FIRST CLASS MAIL 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

RE: NOTIFICATION OF INITIATION OF INJECTION 
DCP MIDSTREAM LP LINAM AGI #2 NMOCC ORDER R-12546-K 
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Dear Mr. Catanach: 3 o-o ~ 4fZ 131 

Pursuant to the extension granted by you on August 14, 2015, DCP would like to inform the OCD that 
injection operation into the Linam AGI#2 (API# 30-025-42139) will begin before the deadline of October 
14, 2015. As you know we now have the opportunity to inject into either or both of the Linam AGI wells 
thereby significantly reducing any potential of downtime or supply interruptions due to any potential 
problem with either AGI well. We greatly appreciate the cooperation of the NMOCD and NMOCC in 
allowing DCP the flexibility to complete the well and initiate the operation of this critical project. 

Alberto A. Gutierrez, RG 
President and Consuitam to DCP Midstream LP 

cc: Mr. Gabriel Wade, NMOCD Santa Fe, via email 
Mr. Phillip Goetze, NMOCD Santa Fe, via email 
Mr. Maxey Brown NMOCD Hobbs, via email 
Mr. Roberto Torrico, DCP Midstream Denver, via email 
Mr. Paul Tourangeau, DCP Midstream Denver, via email 

phone: 505-842-8000 
fax: 505-842-7380 

500 Marquette Avenue NW, Suite 1350 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102 

email: aag@geolex.com 
web: www.geolex.com 


